Mercy International Centre

Seeking Volunteers

Would you consider volunteering to assist us at Mercy
International Centre, Baggot, Dublin or do you know
anyone who may be interested in doing so?

Your presence would be invaluable in assisting us
welcome visitors and the Mercy family to Catherine’s
home, offering warmth and hospitality. This also would
involve working in the dining room and assisting at
reception; this includes being available at weekends.
(A small stipend is given to cover some costs)

We welcome volunteers throughout the year.
Currently we are particularly seeking volunteers
for 2024

For further information, please email
facilities@mercyinternational.ie



